
RLA	Meeting	Minutes	3/27/2021	
	
In	attendance:	David,	Doug,	Chuck,	Mike,	Chris,	Marty,	Marc,	Dan	
	
In	its	regularly	scheduled	March	Meeting:		
	
•Suction	Dredging:		
After	meeting	with	the	dredging	company,	the	idea	of	reusing	the	
existing	bag	at	Crescent	Cove	was	abandoned.	The	distance	to	Crescent	
Beach	and	usable	capacity	of	the	bag	were	the	limiting	factors.	The	
original	plan	of	dredging	Crescent	Beach	in	the	fall	is	still	on	schedule.	
Fundraising	for	that	will	begin	soon.	
	
•	Membership:	
We	are	at	94	members	and	counting.	Dues	go	up	after	April	1st	and	it	
appears	people	are	taking	advantage	of	the	lower	rates.	
	
•	Annual	General	Meeting:		
The	Board	felt	it	was	important	to	have	the	AGM	this	year,	inasmuch	as	
it	was	canceled	last	year	due	to	the	pandemic.	In	light	of	the	logistics	of	
holding	the	meeting	at	the	Rec	Center,	the	meeting	will	be	held	at	
Crescent	Beach	on	May15th.	More	details	and	rain	date	will	be	
forthcoming.	
	
•	Cleanup:	
The	cleanup	is	scheduled	for	April	17th.		An	announcement	will	be	put	
on	FaceBook	and	bulletin	boards.	
	
•	Elections:		
Three	Board	members,	Dan,	Chris	and	Jeff	are	up	for	election.	They	and	
any	other	candidates	should	let	Doug	know	their	intention	to	run.	Votes	
will	be	cast	at	the	AGM	on	5/15.	
	
	
	


